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Friday 2nd March 2018 
                                                                    
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Thursday 8th March, Engadine Public School is hosting a special assembly in the hall at 2.10pm to say 

thank you and farewell to Mrs Green, our former principal. 

 

All parents are welcome to attend. There will be an afternoon tea after the assembly for parents and Mrs 

Green. 

 

Students are encouraged to wear green clothing on this day for Mrs Green’s celebrations. If your child 

does not have green clothing or a green accessory such as green socks, ribbons or hat, please just wear 

normal school uniform. If only green accessories are being worn, please wear them with full school 

uniform. A reminder that no singlets, sandals or thongs please. 

 

We hope you can join Mrs Green in a cuppa and looking back at her time at Engadine PS. 

 

 

Mrs Raudaschl       Mrs Simula 

Assistant Principal (Relieving)     Principal (Acting) 
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